
Year 6 
Circus 
Skills

Year 6 are invited to a 
fun session  of Circus 

skills, Juggling,
 Plate Spinning

 Chinese Ribbons
and much more. 

 Wednesday 7th July
 During and after school.

Folville's Fundraiser
Over the next academic year, we 

will be holding a series of 
fundraising events, for a 

Defibrillator in school . We 
welcome ideas from our pupils, 
parents and carers. We aim to 

raise £2,000 and involve Leicester 
City Football Club Ambassador 

Alan Birchenall and maybe a visit 
from Filbert Fox.

Dear Parents, 

 Bruce wells
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LOOK OUT 
FOR THE 

FOLVILLE 
ROCKET

Folville was lucky to be able to take part in 
designing one of the Rockets, which will be 
displayed around Leicester.  Spot our Rocket, 
when you are out and about, and send your 
picture in and we will display this on the school 
website. 

The sun is out, 
remember sun 
screen and hats.

I am so glad that, unlike last year, we finish with everyone in school learning together. We all know that home 
learning has its limitations and that, more than ever, the social and emotional side of school is as important as the 
academic side. Thank you to staff, parents and most of all our wonderful pupils for supporting each other to get 
through another challenging year. Let us all hope for a return to normality in August. However, if not, we will let 
you know all the details as soon as we hear them!
We sadly say goodbye to Year 6, but feel proud and confident that we have prepared them well for their next 
adventures. Enterprise project was a little trickier this year so a huge thank you to everyone who supported our 
hope of getting a defibrillator for school. The good news is we are ordering one this summer. On Wednesday, Year 
6 will get to enjoy some circus skills workshops as a treat.
Our Folville Rocket is soon to be placed in the LOROS shop on High Street. Please take a look at all the rockets in 
town and say hi to our one in particular. A map of the ‘Rocket Route’ will be available. Thanks again to Mr. Piper 
and Mr. Busby for their artistic support.
The garden at the front of school continues to take shape and the vegetables and sunflowers planted all around 
school are growing well. I am not sure that we will be self-sufficient just yet but it’s a nice thought!
We have felt a little distant from parents this year and are aware that we need to welcome you into school as soon 
as we are allowed. Thank you for being so patient and understanding.
On behalf of all the staff and governors, may I wish you a happy and healthy summer holiday. We look forward to 
seeing you all on Wednesday, August 25th. 

Best wishes,

asimpson
Highlight
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School Times 
8:00am Breakfast Club 
opens 
8:30am Gates open 
8:45am Children line 
up in playground 
8:50am School starts 
9:00am Register closes

Absence 
We get concerned 
when your child does 
not come to school.  
We have introduced a 
new system in school, 
where if your child is 
marked away absent 
on the class register 
after 9:15am a text 
message will be sent 
requesting parents to 
contact the school 
office to advise the 
reason of absence.  If 
we do not receive a 
response by 10:00am 
your child will be 
marked in the register 
as an unauthorised 
absence.  

Please contact the 
office by telephone 
0116 282 4368 to report 
the reason for 
absence.

Late 
If your child is late they 
need to sign in at the 
school office to avoid 
unnecessary text 
messages being sent 
out to parents.  Please 
remind your child of 
the importance of 
signing in.  Registers 
Close at 9:00am. 

Can you please ensure 
your child is in school 
for 8:50am each day.  
Registration is an 
important part of the 
school day.

Autumn Term 21-22 

Schools open-Wednesday 25th August 2021

Schools close - Friday 15th October 2021 

Autumn Half Term - Monday 18th October 2021 -Friday 22nd 

October 2021

Term Dates 21-22

 Important

School is open on 

Friday 9th July 2021

School Emergency

 Contact Number 

Mr Wells

07731620990

Thank you to everyone, we 
raised £279.24 for Loros.  
We are proud of our school 
and the support from its 
community.

Multi Sports - 
Monday 8th August 
- Wednesday 11th
August 2021

Summer Holiday Sports 
Camp

After the summer we hope to return to the following start and finish routines…

Year 3 will enter via the hall doors. These will open at 8.30am and the children will 

move into class at 8.45am.

Year 4, 5 and 6 will enter by the main gate. This will open at 8.30am and the children 

can play until we move into class at 8.45am.
Year 3 will leave from the main gate at 3pm. Teachers will bring them out to parents.
Year 4 and 5 will leave from the main gate at 3.10pm. Teachers will bring them out 
to parents.
Year 6 will leave via the carpark at 3.10pm.

If any of these timings cause problems, please let me know and we will look after your 
child/ren until they can be collected. Call on 01162824368, email 
bwells@folville.leicester.sch.uk or use the school mobile on 07731620990.

We will text all parents this information again, and any changes, at the end of the 

holiday.

Returning to school after the summer holidays.
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